PTSA sponsored
Mead Spelling Bee
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The PTSA is sponsoring a Mead Spelling Bee on Thursday, February 6, 2020 at 6:30pm (check in begins at 6:10pm) in the Mead Commons
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If a student would like to participate, he/she can start studying the word list. Email letahamilton3834@comcast.net for a PDF of the Scripps National Spelling Bee 2019-2020 Word List.
This is a national program & the winner at our school will represent Mead in the Seattle Spelling Bee on February 29, 2020. For more information about the National Spelling Bee, go to http://spellingbee.com/fans 
We need 1 announcer, 3 judges & a few volunteers to help with set up, check in & clean up. Can you help? 
Email letahamilton3834@comcast.net

Since this is a PTSA sponsored event, we are offsetting the cost of registration for all PTSA members at Mead. If you are not a PTSA member, you will be charged a $17 registration fee. Help support more academic competitions at Mead by becoming a PTSA member today!
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